
June 13, 2022

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

Recommendation to Approve Road Closures for Street Party

Recommendation and Summary  
Staff is recommending Council to approve the following road closures on 1st Ave. 
between Fourth and Fifth streets for the Perry's Farewell street party.
Perry's Farewell 

“I move to approve the street closure requests for the Perry's Farewell Street Party .”

The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The City of Ketchum supports special events.

• The city has assigned designated and non-designated areas for special events.

• Non-designated street closures require approval by City Council.

Introduction and History 
First Ave. between Fourth and Fifth streets is a non-designated street for special event road 
closures and required approval by City Council.

Financial Impact 
Perry's Farewell included payment for the road closure with their Special Event application.
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